Brian

How about 

‘The historical influence of homosexuality in Irish Nationalism and Ulster Unionism and its modern role’.
Jeff

From: brian mcclinton <brianmcclinton@btinternet.com

To: "Jeff Dudgeon" <jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Subject: Re: CARLINGFORD

Date: Mon, 15 May 2006 10:58:45 +0100

Hi Jeff,

We are meeting on Saturday to plan the Summer School and I was wondering if you had made a decision about speaking. So far the speakers from Ireland are Robin Wilson of Democratic Dialogue and Paul Rowe of Educate Together. You could speak on either the saturday or Sunday and, of course, need only attend for your talk,

looking forward to hearing from you,

Brian

On Friday, April 28, 2006, at 10:19  am, Jeff Dudgeon wrote:

Thanks Brian. Give me a little time to think it over.

Jeff

From: brian mcclinton <brianmcclinton@btinternet.com

To: jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Subject: CARLINGFORD

Date: Wed, 26 Apr 2006 14:23:46 +0100

Hi Jeff,

Here's the letter I sent:

e-mail: brianmcclinton@btinternet.com

27th March 2006

Dear Jeff,

Every August the three main humanist groups in Ireland hold a summer 

school in Carlingford and we invite guests from Ireland and 

elsewhere to speak. Last year our ‘northern’ speaker was Newton 

Emerson and in 2004 it was Eamonn McCann.

     This year our theme is freethinking and diversity, and I am 

writing as secretary of the Humanist Association of Northern Ireland 

to ask if you would be willing to attend as a speaker at this event. 

Persumably, it would be a speech relating to the progress of Gay 

rights in Ireland, north and south, but if you have a better idea, 

go for it.

    The theme is very general and hopefully allowes for 

individuality of interpretation. The conference is held on Saturday 

26th and Sunday 27th August and we would be grateful if you could 

attend on either  day.

     Looking forward to hearing from you,

Brian McClinton
